
 
 
February 25, 2019 
Announcement 1848 

 
New Provider Orientation Scheduled for March 2019 
New and current providers are invited to attend the New Provider Orientation virtual workshop, which is offered on a 
bi-weekly basis and is open to all provider types.  This workshop includes a high-level overview of the Nevada 
Medicaid Program, website navigation including locating billing information, forms and other helpful resources, getting 
started on the Electronic Verification System (EVS) and an overview of the EVS secure Provider Web Portal. 

Please visit the 2019 Provider Training Registration Website to register for one of the following workshop sessions.   

Workshop Day Date Time* 

New Provider 
Orientation 

Thursday March 7 8:30 a.m. to 10 a.m. 

Thursday March 21 10:30 a.m. to noon 

*All times indicated are Pacific Time (PT).   

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/G3Y8R8G

